
Dear Merchant,

The Los Angeles County Health Department announced yesterday that due to an increase
in COVID-19 cases there will be a mask mandate reinstated. As of midnight on Saturday,
July 17th masks will be required indoors no matter vaccination status.

Long Beach Health Department has aligned with LA County in requiring masks inside for
all individuals.

For the official announcement, please click HERE.

One of the most important measures that will ensure the safety of you our merchant,
customers, and the greater community is getting the COVID-19 vaccine. Please find below
the vaccine administration information for LA County:

Los Angeles
www.VaccinateLACounty.com

  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to myself or your property
manager.

Sincerely,

Sandy Sigal
President & Chief Executive Officer
NewMark Merrill Companies, Inc.

https://www.newmarkmerrill.com/
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/phcommon/public/media/mediapubhpdetail.cfm?prid=3240
http://www.vaccinatelacounty.com/
https://www.newmarkmerrill.com/

